
  
 

Wednesday 
November 18, 2009  
10:30 am and 12 pm 

A Special Opportunity to participate in a 45-minute original interactive FREE THIS YEAR 
Performance/Workshop that crosses disciplines for 4th through 6th Graders.  
 

 

   Part One of The Reality Series, “Dance at the Stone House” features an interactive, site-specific 
work that uses student participation to design a dance work based on the unusual architecture and 
art that is the Sun Valley Youth Arts Center. 

 

   The Center, also known as the Stone House, uses native river rocks set into the architecture and 
interior of the building to create its structure. Built in 1925 and designated a City Cultural 
Historical monument the Sun Valley Youth Arts Center is located at 8642 Sunland Blvd., Sun 
Valley, CA 91352. 

   Participating 4th through 6th graders will work in groups of six with one of Louise Reichlin’s 
dancers to design freezes or movement phrases inspired by the Arts Center and the art there. 
The 10 short phrases created will then be integrated into the original dance. 

    
   The students may bring a brown bag lunch for after the performance.  

 

   Limit of 60 students for each performance/workshop   FREE THIS YEAR.  
Parents of participating students are also free, but must call 213-385-1171 to reserve as seats are 
limited. Please call LA Choreographers & Dancers/Louise Reichlin & Dancers now to reserve 
your group.  

   WE ARE KNOWN FOR THE QUALITY PROGRAMS WE HAVE BROUGHT TO 
SCHOOLS FOR 30 YEARS AND ARE MEMBERS OF THE 2009-2010 ARTS 
COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIP NETWORK.  

Please see our web site: www.LAChoreographersAndDancers.org or a short video slide show 
from last season’s event on www.youtube.com/LouiseReichlin 

 

Additional performances on request. 

 

 

   

This part of The Reality Series is funded in part by the California Arts Council, a state agency, and the National Endowment 
for the Arts, a federal agency through a grant called “Creating Public Value”. It is also funded by a grant from the City of 
Los Angeles, Department of Cultural Affairs. The events of this season are supported, in part, by the Los Angeles County 
Board of Supervisors through the Los Angeles County Arts Commission. 

 

  


